
AIRPORT ADVISORY NOTICE

2018-012

04/11/2018 - 04/11/2018

04/11/2018 at 10:00 - Until Further Notice

SHERMAN WAY CLOSED BOTH DIRECTIONS BETWEEN WOODLEY AND BALBOA

Sherman Way is Closed to all traffic in both directions due to police activity. This closure is in effect until further notice.

R. Nash

10:00:05 AM

Notice #

Date:

Time:

Subject:

ADVISORY ISSUED BY

TIME ISSUED

NOTE: 
For official NOTAM information, go to https://pilotweb.nas.faa.gov/PilotWeb/ or contact a Flight Service
Specialist at 1-800-WX-Brief (1-800-992-7433).

DATE ISSUED 4/11/2018

For additional information, contact the Van Nuys Airport at (818) 442-6506 or via facsimile at (818) 442-6751


